
  

Just a reminder that you should have renewed your membership by now. If this has 
been overlooked please send your subscription to Shirley Bamigbade as soon as 
possible. Both membership and insurance cover automatically terminate if your 
subscription is not paid by January 31st .   
Also, only members who have re-joined by 31st January are eligible to represent our 
Branch in Area Competitions.  

The snow has unfortunately disrupted some of our events but we’ll reschedule those 
rallies that were cancelled. We have lots of activities planned for the coming months 
so please keep checking the website for details. 
 
February half term activities are as follows - 
15+ Rally 18th February  
PC Meet 19th February  
Junior Rally 21st February  
Senior Rally 22nd February  
Badge afternoon 24th February 
 
I look forward to seeing you all out and about again soon 

Best wishes  

Michelle   

January 2013  
  
Dear members and parents,  
  
Happy New Year! 
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